
 

 

 
Question Your response 

Question 1: Do you have any comments 
on Ofcom’s proposed changes to the 
‘third party content services’ licence 
condition to set out that a warning does 
not need to be displayed if the third 
party television service being accessed 
holds an Ofcom issued broadcast li-
cence? 

Confidential? – N 

This is absolutely pointless. No one cares about the notification in 
the first place and dropping it for some services is moving the 
deckchairs on a sinking ship. Very few people watching services 
across mobile and TVs understand that some IP services might be 
regulated, and some are not, let alone why, and this isn’t even up 
to speed with current technology being deployed let alone where 
we need to be for the next generation. Where “content services” 
can appear in a TV or and device, they should all be either regu-
lated or not, but this mess is just unfair on responsible services and 
doesn’t help my kids who would watch wholly unregulated services 
content all day if they were allowed.  

Question 2: Do you have any comments 
on Ofcom’s proposed changes to add 
conditions 22A and 22B to all DTAS li-
cences? 

Confidential? – Y / N 
No comment 

Question 3: Do you have any comments 
on Ofcom’s proposed changes to the 
‘force majeure’ licence condition? 

Confidential? – Y / N 

No comment 

 

 


